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Household Hazardous Waste is accepted for Saline County Citizens only (No Businesses). No Drop offs 
after hours - violators will be prosecuted, area is monitored by surveillance. 
 
The next date hazardous waste will be accepted is December 10th, 2014 from 7am – 5pm at the Saline 
County Maintenance Building in Benton located at 205 S. East Street in Benton.  Continue to check our 

website www.salinecountyrswmd.com for future “hazardous waste” drop-off dates. 
 
ITEMS ACCEPTED: 

● Paints (latex, oil, enamels, etc...) 
● Pool Chemicals 
● Pesticides 
● Herbicides 
● Used oil 
● Kerosene 
● Paint Thinners 
● Batteries (NiCAD, Lithium, car/motorcycle/lawn mower) 
● Household cleaners 
● Light bulbs 

WILL NOT ACCEPT THE FOLLOWING: 
● Compressed Gas Cylinders 
● Radioactive materials 
● Explosive, ammunition and shock-sensitive materials 
● Known PCB containing items 
● Medical sharps, pathological or infection wastes, pharmaceuticals 

For more information please contact the Saline County RSWMD office at 501­776­2533. Like us on 
Facebook at Saline County Regional Solid Waste Mgt District to keep up to date for recycling information. 

http://www.google.com/url?q=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.salinecountyrswmd.com%2F&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNEylrmVDypylOwWMZus3kKVsKYgbg

